
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

Club Speakers

Thank you to Don Simons who 
has spent the past eight years 
booking speakers for our weekly 
club meetings. Because of his 
efforts our membership has been 
enlightened on local, regional, 
national and international on a 
weekly basis. 

Don is teaching a double load at 
UW Oshkosh this fall as well as 
planning on spending winter and 
spring in a slightly less snowy 
climate. 

Vicky Redlin and Julie Fevola 
will be taking over the task of 
arranging speakers for our club 
meetings. If you have ideas of a 
speaker email them to: 
JFevola@christineann.net or 
vixes2002@yahoo.com. 

Thank you again Don! 

Senator Johnson

Last week Senator Ron Johnson 
spoke to a combined audience of 
Rotarians and guests at the 
Oshkosh Convention Center. 

Thank you to eveyone involved 
in organizing this event on 
behalf of the three Rotary clubs 
of Oshkosh. 

Fun Night

Thank you Dick Ames for 
hosting the annual Fun Night 
celebration! 

Exchange Students

In the past week our exchange 
students Lea and Kerry met a US 
Senator and attended Fun Night. 
Are you doing something 
interesting? Ask them to come 
along! 

Topic: “Rotary District 6270 Governor 
Nancy Rhodes”
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Aug. 31

Sept. 7

Sept. 14

Sept. 21

Sept. 28

Exchange Student Kerry, 
“Life in South Africa” 

Club Business

Eric Hoopman, “The
Dealerfire Story”

Art Wigchers, “Education 
in Pakistan”

John Holdorf, “Old Glory 
Honor Flight”

Recurring Events
2nd Mon.
(Sept. 
12)

Club Board Meeting

4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
Sept 24 Dragon Boat races
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Curb Appeal

The Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 
has begun a new award program 
– the Curb Appeal Award – to 
recognize homeowners who 
have worked hard to improve 
and maintain the appearance of 
their homes. Thirteen homes 
have won the inaugural round of 
awards.

For many years, Oshkosh Rotary 
Southwest has given annual 
Beautification awards to area 
businesses, nonprofits and 
government units for the beauty 
of their landscape. This year, we 
are adding an award to recognize 
individual homeowners. Rotary 
members hope homeowners’ 
efforts to beautify houses will 
inspire others in the community 
to do the same.

Nominations are welcome for 
future awards. Please feel free to 
nominate homes of your friends, 
families and neighbors you think 
are deserving of the Oshkosh 
Rotary Southwest Curb Appeal 
award. To nominate a home, 
simply send the address and a 
picture to Ken Friedman, 
friedken@gmail.com; Fred 
Oates, fboatesdds@hotmail.com; 
or Paul Fowler, 
paulefowler@charter.net.

August Winners:

Phillip and Beverly Brown, 
2325 Doty St.
Henry and Jeanne Backofen 
III, 9 West 18th Ave. 
Bill Jr. and Margo Castle, 
1125 Hazel St.

Susan Cholewinski, 2633 W. 
Ninth Ave.
Greg and Susan Courter, 2405 
Doty St.
Greg and Mary Gibbons, 525 
Hazel St.
Byron Malson and Rene 
Hackbarth, 1220 Algoma Blvd. 
Ginger Lennon, 885 Graceland 
Drive
Dennis and Cynthia Mezeros, 
1297 Glane Court
Bryon Pribbernow, 15 South 
Park Ave. 
Dan and Donna Schultz, 3299 
Old Orchard Lane 
Steven and Lynnette Thoma,
1219 Algoma Blvd. 
Jane Westphal, 1025 Merritt 
Ave.

Dragon Boats

The annual Oshkosh Dragon 
Boat Race and Festival is 
Sautrday, September 24 on the 
Fox River in downtown 
Oshkosh. Twenty paddlers are 
needed to power the Southwest 
Rotary’s boat – no experience 
necessary. 

Sign up today to experience one 
of the most fun and unique water 
activites Oshkosh has to offer. 
The Dragon Boat races are 
staged out of the Leach 
Amphitheater. It’s is part of UW 
Oshkosh Fall Fest and supports 
the YMCA. Contact Mike Lyster 
for details.

Save the Date

Bowling Fun-Raiser is 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20! 

Weekly Invocations

August John Davis     

Weekly Greeters                                            

August 24 Tracey Ogden & Peter 
Cernohaus

August 31  Wendy Heilsburg & 
Bonnie Behnke

September 7  Amy Montgomery & 
Marcus Butts

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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